

Daily Bulletin Friday, December 14th, 2018

| 7 | |
|-------|------------------------------|
| 1 | 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. |
| 2 | 8:40 a.m 9:30 a.m. |
| Break | 9:30 a.m. – 9:40 a.m. |
| 3 | 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. |
| 4 | 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. |
| Lunch | 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. |
| 5 | 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. |
| 6 | 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. |
| 7 | 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. |

Football Tournament- Pigskin Report: The *Guzzi Dogs* beat the *PE Purple People Eaters* yesterday 21-7 at Goose Turd Coliseum. Today is the *FEDs* against *The Salvahes.* Monday will be the *Wells Chuckles* vs the *PE Purple People Eaters*.

We are on DAY FIVE of the Canned Food Drive, and we hope one of the fifth period classes makes it to the special line inside the barrel today! This weekend should be the weekend that you ask all of your parents' friends and family members to clean out those cupboards so you can donate cans for our Holiday Food Drive! The Food Bank of Monterey County is depending on us to help our neighbors throughout the county during this holiday season. Remember, the canned food drive ends on Tuesday during fifth period. Yesterday, Ms. Diaz-Perez's sixth graders were chosen for the tasty treat! Be sure to listen for today's Mystery Can announcement. Remember, if your class has the Mystery Can, please bring it to Mrs. Wells's Room (C9) within the first five minutes of class, and your class will be entered into the drawing and could be the next to win! Leadership will also be around to see if any of your fifth-period classes made it to the special line today. Remember, this is a competition where the results are based on the can to student ratio in your fifth period class. Any fifth period class could potentially win the pizza party at the end of the competition!

It's Holiday Karaoke Friday! Grab your lunch and come out to the main quad to be entertained by the incredible students who signed up to be a part of our lunchtime karaoke. Every participant receives two Cougar Bucks and a huge roar of applause!

Congratulations to yesterday's Spirit Winner - Sofia Tucker- Please see Mrs. Wells in C9 at break or lunch to choose your prize. Keep showing your spirit each Thursday for your chance to be entered into the raffle and earn a Cougar Buck!

During this season of giving thanks, we also need to remember to take care of those in need. With the recent devastation of the Northern and Southern California fires, we are going to begin a money collection for the victims. You will find plastic bins in the library and the office to drop in your generous contributions over the next couple of weeks. We will be sending the money collected to organizations who will help distribute to those in need.

Grab your Cougar Bucks and come to the Student Store during lunch to buy ice cream. If you have earned TWO Cougar Bucks by participating in school activities or by being a person of character, you may use those Cougar Bucks on Fridays at the student store for a delicious treat!

Congratulations to our five knowledgeable geographers who had a perfect score in yesterday's Geo

Bee! Andrew Prescott, Ben Martinez, Felix Visgar, Sean Connett and Reygan Bethea will all advance to the Championship
Bee in January. There was a 10 way tie for second place. There will be a tie breaker round on Monday to determine the
other five finalists.

The Extended Learning Center is closed on Fridays. It will reopen Monday after school from 2:45-5:30pm.



Also to our students celebrating birthdays over the weekend: